
August 4, 2024

Dear Local Law Enforcement Partners,

Please be advised that this business performs a critical role in providing health care services and is
authorized to travel outside of any established curfews during Tropical Storm Debby in order to deliver
critical medical supplies, pharmaceuticals, and/or health care services as needed.

Thank you for your commitment to assisting with disaster relief.

Sincerely,

Cindi Sasnett
Human Resource Officer
Madison County Memorial Hospital

224 NW Crane Avenue
Madison, Florida 32340

Phone (850)973-2271 Fax (850)973-2818




